  HOLCOMBE ROGUS PARISH COUNCIL
NOTICE OF PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING
TO BE HELD AT THE VILLAGE HALL
To Members of Holcombe Rogus Parish Council

You are hereby summoned to attend a Meeting 

 of the Planning Committee
on Thursday 14th July 2022 at 7pm
Members of the Public are most welcome to attend meeting. There is always an open forum for any questions or concerns at the beginning of the Meeting.  
AGENDA
1.   Apologies

2.   Conflicts of Interest                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

3.   To consider:
BGX/DCC/4312/2022 The planning application seeks to vary the current end date for completion of operations and restoration within permission reference DCC/3019/2010. The proposed extension to the end date is for 10 years from 30 June 2022 to 30 June 2032. The final restoration scheme has also been revised to provide more biodiversity

At Lindley aggregate storage and silt lagoon area at Whiteball Quarry near Burlescombe. 
Leslie Findlay
Parish Clerk

On behalf of Holcombe Rogus Parish Council 

clerk@holcomberogus-pc.gov.uk 

